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Letter from the Director

This 2023/2024 school year has been
successful because of our amazing staff and
parents who donated and dedicate their time
for our children with so much love and
compassion. The school year ends May 21°
Their will BE NO Summer Enrichment
Camp this summer. If you have a child that
is currently enrolled and will be
transitioning to Pre-K in August, make sure
that you have completed a Pre-K enrollment
application while space is still available.
Orientation will be held Saturday, July
10am-12pm. You will be notified 1 week
prior to the date.

Pre-K End of Year Celebration
Pre-K will be having their End of the Year
Celebration on Saturday, May 18" @
11:00am to 12:30pm at Bright Stars
Primary Learning Academy. Located at:
8733 Tara Blvd, Jonesboro, GA 30236.
Parents, Family, and Friends are strongly
encouraged to attend. Refreshments will be
served. Parents if you have an
outstanding balance on
tuition and late fees, please
do the needful and make sure
it has been satisfied prior to

May 16t or your child will not

be allowed to participate in
the End of the Year
Celebration.

BSPLA will be hosting a field trip on
Friday, May 3" to the Southern Belle
Strawberry Patch 8:30 am to 2:30pm. This
will be our last Pre-K field trip for the year.

———— Referrals

BSPLA has a parent Referral Program. Don’t
forget, REFER a friend,

“GET A FREE WEEK?” Inquire at the front desk
for your card complimentary Referral

Any parent referrals will be
compensated.
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SORRY, WE’RE
CLOSED

= Cman Siock Pholo - ool 2027 a0

The Center will be closed on Monday,
May 27, 2024, in honor of Memorial Day.
We will re-open May 281, Will resume
normal operating hours 6:00 AM to 6:00
PM.

Transportation for Before and
After School Care

If you are interested in enrolling your child

into the Before and/or After School Care for

next school year please ask the front desk
for a School Age Application.
Registration $80 non-refundable application

fee.
Before & Aftercare $95.
After School Care $85.

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK!
May 6" - May 10", 2015

5 HAPPY TEACHER
APPRECIATION WEEK!
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May 27th
Have a safe Memorial Holiday

We Are Closing Early
On The Following Days

* BSPLA is closing early on Friday, May
24" @ 4pm.

All children need to be pick up on time or
pay a late pick up fee.

n HAPPY MOTHERS DAY

May 12'

BSPLA will be honoring ALL moms with
Muffins for Mom on Friday, May 10" from
6:30 am to 8:00 am

N 1

Happy Mother's Day
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